
22 Jan 2011

SUNDAY JANUARY 22 3rd Sunday after the EpiphanyTODAY

10am Worship   Alison Clarkson & Belinda Clear

Galatians 5:22-23; Romans 12:3-8; John 15:12-17

SUNDAY JANUARY 29 4th Sunday after the Epiphany

10am Worship          Ministry Team

Jonah 3:1-5, 10; Psalm 62:5-12; Mark 1:14-20; 1 Corinthians 7:29-31

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031        gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Rev. Rosemary Carter
9560 9843      rosemary.carter@internode.on.net

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167       madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342   alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
9560 3580       baclear@bigpond.com

Shared Accommodation
A 20 year old male student from Monash University is looking for short / long 
term shared accommodation. He is a Christian. For more details, please contact 
Paul on 0414 341 872. 

Today’s service is being recorded

Book Club
CAE Book Group will meet on Wednesday 1 February at 8pm at the home of 
Glenice Peard, 25 Nottingham Street, Glen Waverley. 9802 5496. 

Faith Development Missional Group
Our first meeting for 2012 will be on Tuesday 7th February at 7.30pm at Belinda 
Clear’s home.

Church Council Elections
We are calling for nominations for Church Councillors. Please prayerfully 
consider whether you feel called to serve our Church community in this way. 
Nomination forms are available in the foyer.  Nominations close on 12 February

Walkers or Drivers Wanted!!!!!
To promote the Book Fair in the community, it is proposed to do a letterbox 
drop of leaflets. Therefore we require 20 people who enjoy walking and/or 
driving, to deliver leaflets, after 20 February.
Any assistance, great or small, will be very much appreciated. Names can be 
added to the list on the office counter, or given to Ian McMillan 9803 1813.



What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 23 January
8.00 pm Badminton  H  Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Thursday 26 January     Office Closed - Public Holiday
8.00  pm Badminton  H  Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Friday 27 January
9.30  am Lectionary Group H 
12.oo pm Cooee Scrabble Group F  

Sunday 29 January
10.00  am Combined Service C  Ministry Team

Thoughtful Flowers
The flowers in the Church today have been arranged by Jeanne Koetsier.

PLEASE NOTE…
2012 Commencement dates
Playgroups will recommence during the second week of February 2012.
Leisure Time will recommence on Monday 6th February.
The Hub will recommence on Tuesday 7th February, 10am-2pm. In 2012, The Hub 
will be operating on Tuesday and Thursdays 10am-2pm, and Wednesdays 
10am-12noon during school terms.

2012 Worship Services
Throughout January there will only be one service of worship each week at 10am.
From February there will be 5 worship services each Sunday at the following 
times: 8am, 9.15am, 11am, 4.30pm & 7pm.
Please note the new starting time of 9.15am.

Combined Service - 29 January
We need buttons! As part of the combined service we are in need of some large 
buttons with large holes.  Could you please search through your old buttons and 
bring any spare to the church office by Monday 23 January.
Also, please bring a family picnic and join with us for lunch on the church lawn 
after the 10.00am Combined Service.  Hope to see you there.

Kenya Mission Trip
Please continue to keep Alanee, Joel, Kat, Jason, Steven, Pam and Lyn in your 
prayers as they prepare to leave the Mission in Action Orphanage at Nakuru, 
Kenya, and head home to Australia.
If you would like to follow their adventures go to:
katandjasinafrica.wordpress.com

Pancake Day Helpers
Pancake Day is on Tuesday 22nd February this year and we are looking for 
volunteers to help serve pancakes at the Church between 11am and 2pm. If you 
are able to help out, please put your name on the list on the office counter.

Children and Families
Many thanks to all the wonderful people who have helped out in all areas of 
Children and Families Ministry during 2011. We are currently looking at our 
programs for 2012 and are seeking volunteers to assist us in this exciting area of 
Ministry.  If you are interested in assisting in any way please contact Belinda Clear.  

Act for Peace - Christmas Bowl
We were able to make a donation of $2,850.45 to Act for Peace. Thanks for your 
generous donations.


